Frank D. Lovelady, PE

300 ALAMOSA ROAD NW
ALBUQUERGQUE, NM 87107

Telephone (505)345-2267 Fax{505)345-2115
September 29, 2004

Bradley Bingham, P.E., Section Head
Hydrology

Planning Department

City of Albuquerque

600 Second Street NW

Albuquerque, NM 87103

RE: REPAVING OF PARKING LOT FOR 333 LOMAS BLVD. NE, (J14-D36)
ORIGINAL PLAN APPROVED BY LETTER OF NOVEMBER 9, 1994 BY
BERNIE J. MONTOYA, CE, ENGINEERING ASSOCIATE.

Dear Mr. Bingham:

With regard to our conversation about paving the parking lot of Frank Wilson’s office
building at 333 Lomas Blvd. N.E., attached is the referenced plan marked to indicate as-
constructed spot elevations (hand lettered) which were recently shot.

The existing grades have worked adequately for the site and I recommend that the grades
shown on the existing grading and drainage plan, dated October 28, 1994, two stamped
and signed copics of which are attached, be used to repave the site.

If you have any questions or if you require additional information, please do not hesitate
to contact me.

Frank D. Lovelady, PE
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